
 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening in English for parents of gifted children 
 

 

NetwerkHB has launched a parents’ network for the parents of gifted children.  

 

We are now going to host a parents’ evening in English.  

 

The intention is to provide a forum for English-speaking parents of gifted 

children to meet and share experiences. Furthermore we will provide 

information about giftedness in general as well as about the Dutch school 

system.  

 

 

When:    Thursday,  1 June 2023 at 19.00 hours 

 

Where:   Hermann Wesselink College 

    Startbaan 3 

    1185 XP Amstelveen 

 

Please register by 

mailing to:    netwerkhb@amstelronde.nl 
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